Independent Insurance Agents' of Montana, Inc.



Montana Insurance Education Foundation, Inc. Public Risk Insurance Management, Inc.



October 6, 2005

Mr. Tim Gard, CSP Tim Gard, International

Dear Tim:

On behalf of and myself, please accept our sincere appreciation for your presentations of Developing A Comic Vision and Can I say That At Work at our 74th Annual Convention in Helena, Montana. Participants raved about the important messages delivered with such welcomed and enjoyable humor!

Hardly a day goes buy that I am not in contact with someone who attended our convention and participated in your programs. When talking to these folks something you taught us often comes up or is used in the discussions. We all laugh and use many of the props you taught us to use in our office as do many of the members. I can say for a fact your presentation has helped me make this office a more enjoyable place. Besides your fantastic programs, your upbeat personality and professional manner helped make our convention program a great success

We look forward to gerting you back to one of our events. You are one of the best we have ever worked with and we look forward to working with you again soon.

Sincerely,

IIA of Montana Executive Director